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If applicable, describe any of the project’s areas of controversy known to the Lead Agency, including issues raised by
agencies and the public.

Provide a list of the responsible or trustee agencies for the project.
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	Project Title: Auburn Ravine Force Main Replacement Project
	Lead Agency: Placer County
	Contact Name: Christina Hanson
	Email: CHanson@placer.ca.gov
	Phone Number: 530-886-4965
	Project Location: Auburn, Placer County
	Project Description: The proposed project includes replacing a 5,575-foot long, 12-inch diameter asbestos cement wastewater force main (pressurized pipe) with a new 14-inch high density polyethylene pipeline within the roadway right-of-way of Marguerite Mine Road and Auburn Ravine Road. The pipe currently conveys wastewater under pressure from the Auburn Ravine Lift Station to a gravity manhole on the State Route 49 trunk sewer line via Auburn Ravine Road and Marguerite Mine Road. The pipe is proposed to be installed using open trench construction entirely within the existing paved roadway right-of-way. The alignment would cross Auburn Ravine, which flows under Auburn Ravine Road through two corrugated metal pipes. However, flow within Auburn Ravine would be maintained through a small bypass pipe throughout construction. Underground horizontal directional drilling would be used to cross under two unnamed drainages that cross Auburn Ravine Road. 
	Project's Effects: The project includes potentially significant short-term environmental impacts associated with the following resource areas: Biological Resources, Cultural Resources, Hazardous Materials, Hydrology and Water Quality, Noise, Transportation, and Tribal Cultural Resources. Typical mitigation measures for short-term construction projects within Placer County have been included in the Initial Study to reduce these impacts to less than significant. In addition, Placer County consulted with the United Auburn Indian Community regarding the project's potential effects on tribal cultural resources and the appropriate mitigation measures to be included in the Initial Study to ensure any effects on tribal cultural resources would remain less than significant.
	Areas of Controversy: The project includes the replacement of a deficient wastewater force main within paved roadway right-of-way and does not include any areas of controversy. 
	List of Agencies: Responsible agencies include the following:

California Department of Transportation
City of Auburn
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board
California Department of Fish and Wildlife


